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Dear Representative Doherty,

I am writing to ask that you schedule a work session for SB 1002. As a tutor for kids with dyslexia, I have been
very frustrated of not being allowed in schools throughout Portland and the Beaverton area. It is so important
that the schools allow tutors to come into the schools to help kids with dyslexia. They need to be able to read.
They learn best during the school day because they are tired after a long day of school. However, tutors should
be allowed after school or before school as well, to provide the extra tools kids with dyslexia need to learn to
read. Under the IDEA law, kids are allowed a free and appropriate education that is tailored to their individual
needs. The schools should at least provide them with a space to meet their needs.

Thanks,

Kim DeNeffe



